
Outstanding Student Leaders Award 2018-2019 (25 May 2019) 

 

   The Hok Yau Club Potential Development Centre has organized the “Outstanding Student Leaders 

Award 2018-2019” to recognize and award S.4 to S.5 student leaders who have shown remarkable levels 

of responsibility and contribution to their schools and society. After two rounds of interviews, S.5E CHAN 

Kei-yan, CHAN Lok-yiu and NG Ka-may were shortlisted to be one of the initial thirty one student leaders. 

After the final round of interview, CHAN Lok-yiu was ultimately selected as one of the Ten Outstanding 

Student Leaders. 

The thirty one student leaders who had passed the first two rounds of interviews were invited to attend 

a series of leadership training programmes from January to May 2019 including a 5-day exchange trip to 

the Pan-Pearl River Delta Region. During the programmes, not only did the student leaders have to plan 

and execute an issue-based project ‘Plesstic’ to encourage people to bring their own cups while buying 

beverages, they also had the opportunity to participate in other society related activities and meet leaders 

from different fields of Hong Kong. 

Taking part in an exchange trip to Pearl River Delta Region helped them develop a better 

understanding of differences between Hong Kong and China in terms of policy implementation. Through 

a string of experiential learning activities, students were able to further mature as well as enhance their 

personal and leadership qualities. 
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